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31 January 2022                                                                                         Circular: 01/2022 

 

To: All TEEAM Members 

 

TEEAM’s Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) for Flood Victims  
 
In support of those affected by the recent floods, TEEAM has embarked on a CSR drive 
appealing to members to donate to the cause.  TEEAM has collaborated with the Junior 
Chamber International Kuala Lumpur (JCI KLM) to provide the much-needed flood relief 
to the residents of Taman Chegar Medang and Kampung Chamang in Bentong, Pahang. 
TEEAM has also donated aids directly to flood victims of Kampung Bahru HICOM, Shah 
Alam through their local Community Protem Committee. 
 
The items donated by TEEAM and our members are 200 units of KHIND Electric Kettles, 
LED light sets, 30 packs of 5kg Rice and 25 units of Family Packs comprising Milo, 
biscuits, instant noodles, and can food as flood aids to ease the burden of those affected 
by the flood.  
 
Cash donations from TEEAM members are channelled to the Tzu Chi Flood Charity Fund 
in which it is tax deductible. Members who still wish to make cash donations for these 
flood victims can still do so via our Secretariat. In appreciation to TEEAM effort and 
collaboration with Tzu Chi for the cash donation for the flood victims, Tzu Chi Foundation 
will arrange for a mock cheque hand-over ceremony in the near future. 
 
Cash donation can also be made via online transfer to Tzu Chi MBB account 
512491125866 “TKDP YSN TB TZU-CHI MALAYSIA”. Send online transfer slip to 
onlinedonation@tzuchi.my for tax exemption receipt and teeam52@gmail.com for record 
compilation  for  the  hand-over  ceremony.    We  have  extended   the   cut-off   date   to  
15 February 2022 to allow more members who may missed out the first round of donation 
drive to be able to do so.  
 
TEEAM sincerely hopes that this small gesture can help to ease the burden and suffering 
of all those affected, and also inspire others to follow suit.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Electrical and Electronics Association of Malaysia 
 

 
Ir. Dr. Ng Kok Chiang 
Honorary Secretary 
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